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February 19, 2013 
 
Greg Johnson 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Water Supply Planning Section 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 600 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re:   Arkansas River Basin Study 
 
Dear Greg: 
 
Under separate cover you will receive a WSRA grant application for the Arkansas River Basin Study.  At the January 
9, 2013, Arkansas Basin Roundtable meeting, the Roundtable agreed by consensus to approve the concept of a basin 
wide study.  This application for $59,600 in Basin Funds and $238,000 in Statewide Funds will be re-affirmed at the 
March meeting of the Arkansas Basin Roundtable. 
 
My expectation is that this grant request will be heard at the March, 2013 CWCB meeting. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary Barber 
Chair 
 
c: Executive Committee, Ark Roundtable 
    Todd Doherty, CWCB staff 
     
       
     


